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11/18/19 

 

 

City of Rollingwood 

403 Nixon Drive 

Rollingwood, TX 78746 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

On behalf of Gary and Mary Keller, we are reaching out to formally request a change of address 

for the property located at 2410 Vance Lane. We are proposing the address be changed from 

2410 Vance Lane to 103 Riley Road.  

 

We believe 103 Riley Road is the most recognizable and easiest access point in a case of 

emergency. As well as, allows consistency and cohesiveness with the Keller’s current residence 

at 105 Riley Road. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us. 

 

Thank you, 

LandWest Design Group 


